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Town Clerk K. Coulton  

 

Minutes of the meeting of the Leisure and Amenities Committee held on June 6th 2016 in the 

Bar Room, St John’s Community Centre Penistone at 7.0pm 

 

PRESENT: Cllrs. Cutts, (in the chair) Ogle, and Hand – Davis. 

Also present Keith Coulton Town Clerk, Amanda Hart, Finance Officer and Brian Barnsley 

Cinema Manager 

   

APOLOGIES: Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs. Kimberley, Webber, 

Chadburn, Unsworth, Hinchliff, Mrs. Hinchliff and Mrs. Rusby 

 RESOLVED The apologies were recorded. 

 

DECLARATIONS OF PERSONAL OR PREJUDICIAL INTEREST 

The Chair invited declarations of which there were NONE 

 

REPORTS 

Paramount Cinema  

Staffing: Fully staffed at present. Business is satisfactory with some big films booked for the 

summer. Live shows are booking well 

The plasterers are carrying out their work in the building  

The electrics in the building are in good condition however a roof survey will have to be 

carried out in the very near future. 

 

Paramount Budget Report: 

Amanda Hart the Finance Officer presented members with a documented account of the 

Paramount’s financial affairs. Members present appeared satisfied with the information given. 

Paramount Lease: 

The Town Clerk / Cinema Manager both commented that the new lease is progressing and 

that the Cinema Manager will provide the Officer within Barnsley MBC Asset Management 

with the information required prior to compiling the cabinet report  

 

Resource Centre: 

The Town Clerk stated that new user groups were utilising the building on the days vacated 

by Sure Start 

   

Community Centre: 
The Town Clerk stated that arrangements had been made to renew the toilet in the ladies and 

a new carpet tiles are being laid in the I.T. Room. 

A brief discussion ensued regarding hire rates to a user group requesting a reduction in their 

fee and it was recommended that due to a 20% discount currently provided it was not feasible 

at this present time to consider further reductions, and that the present discounted rate will be 

applied until the end of the current financial year. 

 

Date and Time of the next meeting: 

To be confirmed     Signed……………………………………………Mayor 20/06/16 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………Mayor 15/02/16 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


